Morning Announcements

Wednesday, May 4, 2011
Day 152
Saturday School makeup will be held May 28th and June 4th.  These days are for students who need to make up seat time for absences over 6 in any class period.  You can sign up now in the Guidance office.  A $10 fee is due when you sign up.  Be sure to check with each of your teachers and sign up for Saturday School if you have absences over 6.  Absences over 9 have to be appealed.  Those packets are available for pick up in the front office and in the Guidance Office and should be completed and turned in to Mr. Barbee by Friday, May 20.  Remember, you do not receive credit for a class if you have over 6 absences.

All guys on Gracie Erwin’s Relay for Life team who is participating in “Mr. Relay” needs to meet in Mrs. Medfords room, C4, Thursday morning at 7:40.

Mrs. Parris will have prom tickets on sale before school in the student lobby.  Tickets will also be available during 1st lunch from Mrs. Johnson and 3rd Lunch from Mrs. Squires, also in the student lobby.  You may also purchase tickets before and after school from Mrs. Haider, Mrs. Acquaviva and Mrs. Mahoney.  Junior class officers need to see Mrs. Johnson for your tickets.

Students who were unable to attend the National Honor Society Academic Banquet, please come by Mrs. McElreaths room to pick up your award.

Rising Senior girls who are interested in the 2011 Miss Labor Day Pageant should meet in the library during homeroom today.

All track members need to turn in your uniform to Coach Conner today during homeroom.

Girls interested in playing basketball next year should meet in the gym during homeroom today.

Cheer tryouts begin Monday, May 9th.  All required paperwork must be turned in!

All FFA Members need to go by and see Mrs. Harvey sometime before next Monday about the FFA Banquet that will be May 12th at 6:00 pm in the cafeteria. 
Canton Lions Club will hold its Apollo Flame Night on Tuesday, May 10th from 5:00 – 7:30 in the Pisgah Cafeteria.  Tickets are $10 and are available in the office.

The FCA Relay for Life team will meet tomorrow morning at 7:30 in the health room.

Congratulations to the Pisgah Envirothon team who placed 23rd in the state at competition this past weekend.

Congratulations to the girls soccer team for their 2 -1 win over Smoky Mountain last night.  Goals were scored by Emily Alexander and Kaylin Hipps.  Come out and support the girls in their last home game Thursday night at 6:00 when they take on Brevard.

TEACHERS:

Lunch Duty this week is as follows:

1st Lunch:
Johnson


DeGrove

2nd Lunch: 
Howell



P. Singleton

3rd Lunch:
Pressley



Squires

Lunch will be available, while it lasts, in Ms. Beekers Office today.
ATTENTION HOMEROOM TEACHERS:
The Red Cross Instruction Flyers placed in your box should be handed out in homeroom on Wednesday.  Also, there are other items of interest that need to be picked up and handed out in homeroom.
AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS

